
Follow-up

Social project Helpers – May 2022

From October to May a group of pupils (1e) developed social project ‘Helpers’ which aimed at 
supporting elderly people. It included activities to incorporate seniors into the society and to 
arrange their leisure time. The idea behind the project was to stir initiative among teenagers and
improve their awareness of social problems. 
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